
Welcome to 2BU! 

Hello 2BU! 

I am so excited to tell you that I am going to be your teacher again in Year 2! We only 

had a short time together last year but I cannot wait to see you all together again in  

September.  

I’m a big fan of Roald Dahl (as you all know!) and I am sure we will have a lot of fun 

reading some more of his books in Year 2. Some of you might not know that I am a 

huge St Helens RLFC fan and have had a season ticket since I was young.  

Normally, we would have the chance to go into our new classroom and talk about what 

it will be like in Year 2. Unfortunately that can’t happen this year, so I thought I’d tell 

you a little bit about Year 2. 

In Year 2 we will keep working very hard, but we will still have lots of fun too! As Year 

2s, you will be the oldest children in Key Stage 1 and I know you will all be fantastic 

role models for the younger children in school. We will still have plenty of classroom 

monitors and opportunities for you to have your own job in school. 

In 2BU, we enter and leave school through door number 27 which is located at the side of the Y2 

playground.  

We can’t wait to see you all on Thursday 3rd September! Please bring a photograph of something you 

have achieved over the summer or during lockdown with you on your first day so we can share some 

memories. 

Have a wonderful summer! 

Mrs Bushell, Mrs Donlan and Mrs Green 
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